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Children’s voice is highly important and has been a key focus in the first 
couple of weeks, with the appointment of Class Ambassadors, Learning 
Detectives, Reading Ambassadors, Science Ambassadors, Health Ambassa-
dors, Polli:Activists, Gardening Reps, House Captains and the Junior Lead-
ership Team.   

Ambassadors share the fantastic learning going on in class with any visi-
tors to the school.  Learning Detectives support our teachers and Gover-
nors when making decisions about learning.  Two detectives from each 
class bring the views of their class to meetings.  They take also part in 
work trawls, evidence days and complete questionnaires sharing their 
viewpoints. 

Last Friday, children voted for Junior Leadership Team (JLT) representa-
tives for their classes and their House Captains.  Children wishing to be a 
member of the JLT were invited to produce a manifesto, and give a 
speech to their classmates about why they thought they would be suitable 
for the job.  Prospective House Captains (from Year 6) had to do a 
presentation to their fellow house members.   

Well done to everyone who stood for a position.  We were very impressed 
by your confidence and how articulate you were! 

Next week we’re looking forward to our Bake Off challenge in aid of 
McMillan Cancer Support. A huge thank you to all those parents and car-
ers who have offered to help. 

Heads Up 
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY  

Monday 16th September 
Bake Off week—more information to fol-
low 

Monday 23rd September, 7.00pm 
HSA AGM at the New Inn 

Friday 11th October, 2.30pm Harvest 
Assembly led by Year 4 

Monday 14th October  -  Friday 18th 
October  - Year 6 at Marle Hall 

Tuesday 22nd October, 3.30pm-
6.30pm Parent’s Evening 

Wednesday 23rd October, 4.30pm-
7.00pm Parent’s Evening 

Thursday 24th October, 5.30pm-7pm 
Halloween Disco 

Friday 25th October Teacher Train-
ing Day 

Monday 28th October – Friday 1st-
November Half Term 

Monday 4th November Back to school 

Wednesday 13th November Bedtime 
Story Event. More information to follow 

Friday 15th November Children in 
Need 

Wednesday 27th November, 9am 
Year 5 class assembly 

(New dates added this week are in red) 

Reading % 

Year Percentage 

R N/A 

1 100 

2 96 

3 97 

4 100 

5 96 

6 96 

Year Percentage 

R N/A 

1 100 

2 99.26 

3 97.78 

4 99.26 

5 99.21 

6 99.21 

School Attendance 

Democracy at Clapham 
Year 5 casting their ballot 

 

 

Children in Key Stage 2 
have been painting an un-
derwater mural with Mrs 

Gougeon. 



Dinner Money 

The cost of dinner per day is £2.25, £11.25 a week. 

Please ensure that all cash payments come in on a Monday in a 
named, sealed envelope. 

Cheques should be made payable to: Clapham Terrace Primary School WCC. 

You can also pay via SIMS Pay online. 

How to get in touch 
Clapham Terrace Primary School 
Clapham Terrace 
Leamington Spa 
CV31 1HZ 
 
Telephone:  01926 423404 
Absence Line: 01926 430854 
Email:  admin2312@welearn365.com 
Website: www.claphamterrace.info 

ROCKETS BREAKFAST AND AFTERSCHOOL CLUB 

Open Monday—Friday Term time only 
8.00am—8.45am (Breakfast Club) and 3.15pm-6pm (Afterschool Club) 

Morning session £3.50—Register once and use us as a drop in session 

Afternoon session £3.60 until 4pm, £6.90 until 5pm or £8.60 until 6pm 

Limited places available on all days. Call into the Early Years Hall during the 
hours above, text 07547 670230 or ring 01926 423404 before 12pm to 
book a place.  

Dinner Menu Week 3 

Monday 
Organic Pork Meatballs 
Vegetarian—Quorn ‘Meatballs’ 

Tuesday 
Pasta with Peas and Bacon 
Pasta with Peas and Sweetcorn 

Wednesday 
Roast Beef 
Vegetarian — Quorn Fillet in Gravy 

Thursday 
Chicken Pie 
Vegetarian — Jacket Potato Option 

Friday 
Breaded Fish Fillet 
Vegetarian—Quorn Nuggets 

EVERY DAY: 
Jacket Potato with a choice of either: 
Cheese, Beans, Cheese and Beans or Tu-
na Mayo 

School Trips 

What an amazing week for trips and workshops! Year 1 and 2 went to Warwick Castle on Tuesday and Year 3 & 4 
went to the Egyptian exhibition at Birmingham Museum today. 

Sebby in Year 1 said, “I really liked climbing up the tower and I learned all about different birds of prey.” 

Letters sent out: 
Club place confirma-
tion letters to Years 

R—6 

Key worker info, Read-
ing Workshop, EYFS 
Fund and Autumn 
Walk to Reception 

Emails sent out: 
Safety issues to all 

years 

Operation Encompass 
information to all years 

Year 5 and 6 enjoy Victorian Day 

Thank you to parents and carers for helping 
he children with their costumes—they looked 

amazing! 


